
 
 
 
 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

March 14, 2024 
  
CONTACT 

Brenna Galvin 
Brenna.Galvin@mass.gov 
617-686-4569 

  

DCR Recreational Advisory: Wachusett Dam in Clinton  
    
WHAT:          On Monday, March 18, 2024, and continuing through Friday, May 3, 2024, the 

Massachusetts Water Resource Authority (MWRA) will conduct maintenance 

work on the Department of Conservation and Recreation’s (DCR) Wachusett 

Dam North Dike between Gates 39 and 41 in the Town of Clinton as part of a 

dam improvement project. Work areas will be fenced off and the public should 

use caution around work areas. Entrances will remain open at Park Street (Gate 

41), Main Street (Gate 40), and the West Boylston Street and South Meadow 

Road intersection (Gate 39). Visitors should adhere to all posted signage and 

should not block gates or private property.   
   
WHERE:       The North Dike between Gates 39 and 41 at the Wachusett Dam in the Town of 

Clinton  
    

WHEN:         Monday, March 18, 2024 - Friday, May 3, 2024 
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